2021 Museum School Classes

What to Expect

Classes will be small and adhere to social distancing guidelines.
Classes will have no more than 5 students at this time. Each child will have their own
table and will be spaced at least 6 feet from one another.

Your child will need to wear a mask at all times.

In accordance with New Mexico’s health order to wear masks in public, unless
exercising, drinking or eating, your child will be required to wear a mask during the
duration of the class. We encourage practicing this at home so that children will
become familiar with this practice by the time class has started. You will need to
provide your child with a mask to participate.

Check in and pick up will take place in the Museum Lobby.
Check in will begin 15 minutes prior to the start of class.

Daily temperature checks will be conducted at check in and a wellness
questionnaire must be completed.

Upon arrival, a temperature will be taken by a Museum staff member. Children with
temperature readings of 100.4 or above will not be admitted to the program. In
addition, a parents will be asked to complete a wellness questionnaire each week.
Students who are exhibiting symptoms or have been exposed to someone diagnosed
or exhibiting symptoms of COVID 19 will not be admitted to the program.

Additional restrictions.
These classes are restricted to New Mexico residents. Children cannot attend class if
they have traveled out of state less than 14 days prior.

Sick Policy.

The Museum requests that you protect the health of our staff, students and your child
by not bringing them to the Museum when they are sick. You will be called to pick up
your child if they show any signs of illness.

Additional personal items we recommend.
To limit the sharing of common items we recommend that you send the following
items with your child; hand sanitizer or wipes, tissue, water and pencils.
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